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CITY OF ROCKVILLE 

ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 

 

ADDENDUM #1 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTE – RFQ 036/FY24 

 

DOCUMENT SCANNING 

 
 

 

ATTENTION ALL BIDDERS:  This addendum is issued to clarify, add to, delete from, correct 

and/or change the bid documents to the extent indicated and is hereby made a part of the said bid 

documents.  Bidders are required to acknowledge receipt of the addendum by signing in the 

appropriate space below.  Failure to do so may subject your quote to disqualification.  The 

addendum may also be downloaded from the City’s website at:  www.rockvillemd.gov . 

 

The following is provided for additional clarity to the RFQ process:  

 

 

2.28.2024 RFQ 036/FY24 has been cancelled and will be resolicited with a 

revised work scope shortly. 

 

 

Thank you for your review of this RFQ and we look forward to your review of 

the upcoming RFQ. 

 

 

Please contact Pat Ryan, pryan@rockvillemd.gov  with any questions.   

Thank you. 

 

 

http://www.rockvillemd.gov/
mailto:pryan@rockvillemd.gov

